
    Join the   

   Birthday Book Club 
Celebrate your child’s birthday AND support the Rachel Carson Library! 

Joining the Birthday Book Club is a great way to create a lasting memory for your family at Rachel 
Carson and endow our library with exciting new books. Here’s how it works: 

During the month of your child’s birthday (or summer half-birthday), our librarian will choose a 
new book that matches your child’s interests.  A bookplate dedicating the book in your child’s 
honor will be placed inside.  The book is then presented to the student in class so that he or she 
can be first to read it before it’s returned to the library collection for all to enjoy.  Your child’s 
contribution will also be acknowledged in the online newsletter aka Falcon Flyer. 

The Birthday Book Club donation is $20.00 per child or event.  BBC donations will be accepted 

throughout the year, and can also be used for graduation, memorials, teacher’s gifts, and other 

celebrations.  For more information, contact: Stacey Daniels-stdaniels@lwsd.org 

 Additional forms are available in the library. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Sign me up for the Birthday Book Club!  

----Please print and use full name---- 

Child’s Name: _______________ Birth month/day: _______ Grade:____ Teacher: _____________  

Child’s Name: _______________ Birth month/day: _______ Grade:____ Teacher: _____________  

Child’s Name: _______________ Birth month/day: _______ Grade:____ Teacher: _____________  

***Please allow a 3 week turnaround for your child to receive their book*** 

Enclosed is my donation of $ __________ to the Birthday Book Club. Please make check payable to: 
Rachel Carson PTSA. Turn in slip & check to your child's teacher.  


